From: Fowler, David

Sent: 15 April 2015 15:14
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Approval of Plans for Camden Annex

Please upload.
Cheers,

D

David Fowler
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From: jacqueline gwatin

Sent: 15 April 2015 14:10
To: Fowler, David; Marian Sweet
Subject: Approval of Plans for Camden Annex

Dear Mr. Fowler,

Re: 2014/7874/P - Camden Annex

An impressive and thorough presentation was made at a Governors' committee meeting and we were able
to have any queries answered. The plans seem very advantageous and positive for Kings Cross and for our
school community. | definitely approve.

Yours sincerely,

Jackie Gwatkin
Chair of Governors, Argyle Primary School



